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Welcome Back! 

Welcome back to the new academic year at The Hyde School. 
I would like to warmly welcome four new members of staff:  

Siobhan Synnott - our new Admin Assistant in the Office 

Azra Nath - our new KS1 Leader and Lead Practitioner 

Natasha Solonos - our new Y2 teacher  

Hannah McShane - our new Y2 teacher  

Please join us at ‘The Meet The Teacher’ Events this week.    
A full list of diary dates will come out in Friday’s newsletter. 

 The Big Bounce is Back! 

Don’t Forget To 

Read 10 Times! 

 

 

Big Bounce will 

be Friday’s!  


